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REPLY TQ
ATTN OF:  Office of Nuclear and Facility Safety Policy: JYoder:301-903-5650

suBJECT: Reaffirmation of Two Training Handbooks

Ta: George Detsis
Technical Standards Manager, EH-24

In accordance with the technical standards program procedures, a reaffirmation notice was
coordinated with the DOE technical standards managers to reaffirm the following handbooks:

¢ DOE-HDBK-1074-95, Alternative Systematic Approaches to Training
s DOE-HDBK-1086-95, Table-Top Training Program Design

The reaffirmation notice was transmitted on January 19, 2001, requesting comments on the
continuation of these handbooks.

Comments received agreed with the reaffirmation of each of the handbooks. It is requested
that DOE-HDBK-1074-95 be reaffirmed in accordance with the technical standards program
procedures (TSPP). One comment was received on DOE-HDBK-1086-95 to delete a canceled
reference. Accordingly, this handbook is being reaffirmed with errata in accordance with
TSPP-9, paragraph 4.2.3. A copy (hardcopy and diskette) of the errata sheet and the effected
pages is attached.

If you have any questions regarding the reaffirmation of these handbooks, please contact John A.
Yoder, of my staff, at (301) 903-5650.

Richard L. Bldck, Director
Office of Nuclear and
Facility Safety Policy
Attachment

cc: R. Serbu, EH-53



